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Charcoal

Today I want to show you the recruiting, boasting, denying and reinstating of Peter the Apostle. 

1. Recruiting

Luke 5:1-10 ESV
1 On one occasion, while the crowd was pressing in on him to hear the word of God, he was 
standing by the lake of Gennesaret, 2 and he saw two boats by the lake, but the fishermen had 
gone out of them and were washing their nets. 3 Getting into one of the boats, which was 
Simon's, he asked him to put out a little from the land. And he sat down and taught the people 
from the boat. 4 And when he had finished speaking, he said to Simon, "Put out into the deep 
and let down your nets for a catch." 5 And Simon answered, "Master, we toiled all night and 
took nothing! But at your word I will let down the nets." 6 And when they had done this, they 
enclosed a large number of fish, and their nets were breaking. 7 They signaled to their 
partners in the other boat to come and help them. And they came and filled both the boats, so 
that they began to sink. 8 But when Simon Peter saw it, he fell down at Jesus' knees, saying, 
"Depart from me, for I am a sinful man, O Lord." 9 For he and all who were with him were 
astonished at the catch of fish that they had taken, 10 and so also were James and John, sons 
of Zebedee, who were partners with Simon. And Jesus said to Simon, "Do not be afraid; from now 
on you will be catching men."
https://bible.com/bible/59/luk.5.1-10.ESV

2. Boasting

Matthew 26:33-35 ESV
33 Peter answered him, "Though they all fall away because of you, I will never fall away." 34 
Jesus said to him, "Truly, I tell you, this very night, before the rooster crows, you will deny 
me three times." 35 Peter said to him, "Even if I must die with you, I will not deny you!" And 
all the disciples said the same.
https://bible.com/bible/59/mat.26.33-35.ESV

3. Denying

Luke 22:54-62 ESV
54 Then they seized him and led him away, bringing him into the high priest's house, and Peter 
was following at a distance. 55 And when they had kindled a fire in the middle of the courtyard 
and sat down together, Peter sat down among them. 56 Then a servant girl, seeing him as he sat 
in the light and looking closely at him, said, "This man also was with him." 57 But he denied 
it, saying, "Woman, I do not know him." 58 And a little later someone else saw him and said, 
"You also are one of them." But Peter said, "Man, I am not." 59 And after an interval of about 
an hour still another insisted, saying, "Certainly this man also was with him, for he too is a 
Galilean." 60 But Peter said, "Man, I do not know what you are talking about." And immediately, 
while he was still speaking, the rooster crowed. 61 And the Lord turned and looked at Peter. 
And Peter remembered the saying of the Lord, how he had said to him, "Before the rooster crows 
today, you will deny me three times." 62 And he went out and wept bitterly.
https://bible.com/bible/59/luk.22.54-62.ESV

John 18:18 ESV
Now the servants and officers had made a charcoal fire, because it was cold, and they were 
standing and warming themselves. Peter also was with them, standing and warming himself.
https://bible.com/bible/59/jhn.18.18.ESV



Luke 22:60-62 ESV
60 But Peter said, "Man, I do not know what you are talking about." And immediately, while he 
was still speaking, the rooster crowed. 61 And the Lord turned and looked at Peter. And Peter 
remembered the saying of the Lord, how he had said to him, "Before the rooster crows today, you 
will deny me three times." 62 And he went out and wept bitterly.
https://bible.com/bible/59/luk.22.60-62.ESV

4. Reinstating 

John 21:1-17 ESV
1 After this Jesus revealed himself again to the disciples by the Sea of Tiberias, and he 
revealed himself in this way. 2 Simon Peter, Thomas (called the Twin), Nathanael of Cana in 
Galilee, the sons of Zebedee, and two others of his disciples were together. 3 Simon Peter said 
to them, "I am going fishing." They said to him, "We will go with you." They went out and got 
into the boat, but that night they caught nothing. 4 Just as day was breaking, Jesus stood on 
the shore; yet the disciples did not know that it was Jesus. 5 Jesus said to them, "Children, 
do you have any fish?" They answered him, "No." 6 He said to them, "Cast the net on the right 
side of the boat, and you will find some." So they cast it, and now they were not able to haul 
it in, because of the quantity of fish. 7 That disciple whom Jesus loved therefore said to 
Peter, "It is the Lord!" When Simon Peter heard that it was the Lord, he put on his outer 
garment, for he was stripped for work, and threw himself into the sea. 8 The other disciples 
came in the boat, dragging the net full of fish, for they were not far from the land, but about 
a hundred yards off. 9 When they got out on land, they saw a charcoal fire in place, with fish 
laid out on it, and bread. 10 Jesus said to them, "Bring some of the fish that you have just 
caught." 11 So Simon Peter went aboard and hauled the net ashore, full of large fish, 153 of 
them. And although there were so many, the net was not torn. 12 Jesus said to them, "Come and 
have breakfast." Now none of the disciples dared ask him, "Who are you?" They knew it was the 
Lord. 13 Jesus came and took the bread and gave it to them, and so with the fish. 14 This was 
now the third time that Jesus was revealed to the disciples after he was raised from the dead. 
15 When they had finished breakfast, Jesus said to Simon Peter, "Simon, son of John, do you 
love me more than these?" He said to him, "Yes, Lord; you know that I love you." He said to 
him, "Feed my lambs." 16 He said to him a second time, "Simon, son of John, do you love me?" He 
said to him, "Yes, Lord; you know that I love you." He said to him, "Tend my sheep."  17 He 
said to him the third tim e, "Simon, son of John, do you love me?" Peter was grieved because he 
said to him the third time, "Do you love me?" and he said to him, "Lord, you know everything; 
you know that I love you." Jesus said to him, "Feed my sheep.
https://bible.com/bible/59/jhn.21.1-17.ESV
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